Bracell

Lencois Paulista, August 6th, 2021.

To our stakeholders:

| am pleased to confirm that BRACELL reaffirms its support to the ten principles of the UN Global

Compact, regarding human rights, work, environment and the fight against corruption.

In our annual Sustainability Report we describe our actions, commitments, programs and projects
to continually improve the integration between the Global Compact principles in each of the four
thematic areas (human rights, work, environment and against corruption) in our business strategy,

culture and daily operations.

Sincerely,

W Il

Per Lindblom
Executive Vice President




